# Blossom Class Newsletter

#### Welcome back to school

We hope you all had a good break over the summer and ready to come back to school this for our Autumn Term. We aim to continue to encourage your child to grow throughout this year.

Please can you label all your children's clothes to ensure that they get the correct sets returned each day

Your class team

Claire, Leah, Leanne, Ame and Lydia

Thanks for reading! We will communicate most days via your child's **Home-School Diary**, so please check the diary daily and your child's back for any letters.

We're also always happy to answer any questions via the home-school diary, email or by telephone. Although we are not always available during the school day, we will call you back as soon as possible.

Please let us and transport know as soon as possible if your child can't come into school. School telephone: 0161
445 0123





### PE Kits

Blossom will be taking part in a PE session with the coaches from Man City every Monday. We would like the children to wear a PE kit to support them. Please send in a labelled T-Shirt, pair of shorts or joggers and a pair of pumps of trainers.

## Swimming Kits

Blossom will continue to use the hydro pool. Please ensure your child has named set of swimwear and a towel in school. We are happy to dry these each week and send them home at the end of each term unless you would prefer otherwise.

Please return the permission slip to school ASAP

#### **Snacks**

The children have two snack times each day as part of their routine. These sessions are an important part of their learning, as they are an opportunity to develop social skills and communication. We provide a selection of fruit, crackers, dry biscuits and a few crisps. If there is anything you don't want your child to eat please let us know.



We continue to work from the Semi-Formal Curriculum. Our overarching theme is Belonging. We will be using different texts throughout the term to support our understanding of the concept.

We will continue to build on our mark making skills and early writing skills. Our marks will become increasingly meaningful and we will begin to see the formation of letters.

Our understanding of numbers will continue to be a focus so that we can use the concepts in a meaningful way. We will use numerical ideas in a range of tasks including more, finished, add how many, less and altogether so that we begin to know how numbers are used functionally.

We will continue to develop our emotional understanding through the use of emotional language and relating it to self. We will think about ourselves and our bodies and how we fit into the world around us.

We will build on our understanding of the world through practical activities, use of food, experimentation and community visits.

If you have any questions about what your child is learning or about how you can support your child at home then please ask.

